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Kelley	Drye	was	mentioned	in	the	Boston	Real	Estate	Times	article	“HFF	announces	$250	million
construction	financing	for	first	phase	of	Bulfinch	Crossing	development”	as	representatives	for	the
lender.	The	$250	million	construction	loan	is	for	the	development	of	Phase	I	at	Bulfinch	Crossing,	a
46-story	luxury	residential	tower	with	368	rental	units	and	55	condominium	units	at	100	Sudbury
Street	in	downtown	Boston.

To	read	the	full	article,	click	here.	Subscription	may	be	required.		
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